
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

With this letter, I confirm that Dr. Thomas Mathew is invited to visit the Van ‘t Hoff Institute for Molecular 

Sciences (HIMS) at the University of Amsterdam, from 1st February to 30th April 2022. The research visit will 

be sponsored by Holland Research School of Molecular Chemistry (HRSMC) and will involve experiments to 

study the conversion of carbon dioxide to value-added products using heterogeneous catalysts.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need more information. 

 

Sincerely yours,   

 

   
 

 

Dr. N. R. Shiju 

Associate Professor 

Group Leader-Catalysis Engineering 

Van 't Hoff Institute of Molecular Sciences, 

University of Amsterdam, 

P.O. Box 94157, 1090 GD Amsterdam 

The Netherlands 

Tel. : +31 20 525 6515   Email : n.r.shiju@uva.nl 

Website:  https://hims.uva.nl/content/research-groups/catalysis-engineering/catalysis-engineering.html 

 

 

To: whomever it is concerned 

 

 

Date 

3 juli 2021 

Contact 

Dr. Shiju Raveendran 

 

 

Your ref 

 

Telephone 

020 525 6515 

Our ref 

NRS-2016-006 

E-mail 

n.r.shiju@uva.nl 

Faculty of Science Van ’t Hoff Institute for Molecular 

Sciences (HIMS) 

 

Science Park  904 

1098 XH Amsterdam 

P.O. Box 94157 

1090 GD Amsterdam 

The Netherlands 

 

T  +31 (0)20 525 6515 

F  +31 (0)20 525 5604 

http://www.science.uva.nl/hims 
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